International Organisation i ic 3 . R =
g QOrganizacion MexagyHapogHas ._;1 ._! il 1 B“ ﬁ. H;j

Civil Aviation de I'aviation civile de Aviacion Civil opraHn3aLung
Organization internationale Internacional rpaxaaHcKon \;J)L“ J’JAH ﬁ[_{. § 2 0
aBvaumu

Eastern and Southern African Regional Office/Bureau régional Afrique orientale et australe

United Nations Office at Nairobi Complex, Gigiri Tel.: +254 20 7622395/8
P.O. Box 46294-00100 GPO Fax: +254 20 7621082
Nairobi, Kenya

Ref: ES AN 9/15 - 0645 16 October 2018

Subject: LOC-I and UPRT Workshop (Nairobi, Kenya, 6 to 7 December 2018)

Action Required: Reply by 2 November 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to inform you that a Loss of Control in-Flight (LOC-I) and Upset Prevention and
Recovery Training (UPRT) workshop is planned to take place in Nairobi, Kenya, on 6 and 7 December
2018. The Workshop will be held at the ICAO ESAF Regional Office and Kenya which is the RASG-AFI
Champion for LOC-1.

This workshop will also be an opportunity to hold the first meeting of the Working Group on
LOC-1 and UPRT comprising of core experts in this area, to spearhead the implementation of the 5-year
LOC- I Plan of action.

States are strongly urged to attend this important workshop whose target participation includes
civil aviation inspectors in operations of aircraft, personnel licensing and safety, aircraft incidents and
accidents investigators, pilots, instructors and other operations personnel from air operators and training
organizations. In this regard, your administration is kindly requested to extend this invitation letter to the
targeted participants and relevant organisations.

To enable assessment of the level of progress made so far in implementation of LOC-I Plan of
action, States are requested to communicate to air operators and training organizations to complete the
online survey by following the links below:

e For States: https:/www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q3DFBVY
For air operators: https://www.surveymonkey.com/t/ WXX99NF
e For approved training organizations: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WBJQDLC

The Draft agenda of the meeting is attached as an annex to this letter, and a detailed
programme including an information bulletin will be provided in due course. Documents for the meeting
will be accessible online at: https:/www.icao.int/ ESAF/Pages/meetings.aspx.

Confirmation of participation to the workshop should be done your earliest convenience,
preferably by 2 November 2018, to icaoesaf(@icao.int with copy to pmbengue@icao.int, providing the
names of the participants. In addition, participants are requested to complete and return the attached
Registration Form, to the email addresses provided therein, as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,
fie

Barry Kashambo
Regional Director

E-mail: icacesaf@icaa.int
Website: http://www.icao.int/ESAF



